

November 15, 2023

Jerry Gerlach President and Board of Directors Sweet Jane's Wish Fund 2 Maggie's Lane Downingtown, PA 19335

Dear Jerry,

On behalf of Living Beyond Breast Cancer (LBBC), thank you for your generous contribution of \$2,000.00, in memory of Jane Gerlach Booge, in support of the LBBC Fund. This gift was made by Sweet Jane's Wish Foundation, A Fund of the Chester County Community Foundation and received on November 10, 2023. According to our records, the Sweet Jane's Wish Foundation has raised \$18,500.00 for the LBBC Fund.

Your gift is making a difference. The LBBC Fund cares for women in active treatment, granting them financial assistance to pay for basic needs. Cancer is expensive, and for too many families the additional costs can be devastating. These grants provide some breathing room so they can focus on taking care of themselves. Grant recipients are also connected to our free medically vetted educational resources and our community of support. An LBBC Fund recipient shares:

"Receiving this grant is literally a life saver helping me through this rough period. I've felt so scared and alone for months and taking care of my rent is a huge sigh of relief.".

We are committed to being good stewards of the donations you give to LBBC. For 18 straight years, we have earned a 4-star rating from Charity Navigator. We also have the Platinum Transparency rating on Guidestar (now known as Candid).

We are so grateful to you for belieiving in our work and promoting our mission. Your gift helps us make sure that no one feels alone or uninformed. Thank you for being a part of our community.

With gratitude,

Jean Sachs, MSS, MLSP Chief Executive Officer

Thank your so me for being so over for generous.

P.S. All contributions are fully tax-deductible to the extent provided by law. Please save this letter as documentation that you received no goods or services in exchange for this gift.